
From: Liz Burdick
To: Harry Heller. - Heller, Heller & McCoy (hheller@hellermccoy.com)
Subject: Village Apartments - 22SITE1 Mult-family Development
Date: Tuesday, March 08, 2022 3:01:00 PM

3/9/22 Good afternoon, Harry, I’m follow-up the status of revised plans addressing staff
comments for the Village Apartments application.  I will need revised plans by Monday,
3/14/22 in order for staff to have time to review for the 3/22/22 PZC meeting. 
 
The decision required date is 3/30/22, so an extension would need to be granted to table the
app to the 4/26/22 meeting.  Please advise.  Thanks.  
 
Regards,
Liz Burdick
Planning Director ~ Town of Montville
310 Norwich-New London Turnpike, Uncasville, CT 06382
Telephone: (860) 848-6725 (Direct), (860) 848-6779 (Planning Dept. Main)
Email: lburdick@montville-ct.org
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